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new york magazine was born in 1968 after a run as an insert of the new
york herald tribune and quickly made a place for itself as the trusted
resource for readers across the country with award winning writing and
photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and
fashion the magazine s consistent mission has been to reflect back to
its audience the energy and excitement of the city itself while
celebrating new york as both a place and an idea

New York Magazine
1973-10-01

richmond redeemed pioneered study of civil war petersburg the original
and long out of print award winning 1981 edition conveyed an epic
narrative of crucial military operations in early autumn 1864 that had
gone unrecognized for more than 100 years readers will rejoice that
richard j sommersÕs masterpiece in a revised sesquicentennial edition
is once again available this monumental study focuses on grantÕs fifth
offensive september 29 Ð october 2 1864 primarily the battles of
chaffinÕs bluff fort harrison and poplar spring church peeblesÕ farm



the union attack north of the james river at chaffinÕs bluff broke
through richmondÕs defenses and gave federals their greatest
opportunity to capture the confederate capital the corresponding
fighting outside petersburg at poplar spring church so threatened
southern supply lines that general lee considered abandoning his
petersburg rail center six months before actually doing so yet hard
fighting and skillful generalship saved both cities this book provides
thrilling narrative of opportunities gained and lost of courageous
attack and desperate defense of incredible bravery by union and
confederate soldiers from 28 states maine to texas fierce fighting by
four black brigades earned their soldiers thirteen medals of honor and
marked chaffinÕs bluff as the biggest bloodiest battle for blacks in
the whole civil war in addition to his focused tactical lens dr
sommers offers rich analysis of the generalship of ulysses s grant
robert e lee and their senior subordinates benjamin butler george g
meade richard s ewell and a p hill the richly layered prose of
richmond redeemed undergirded by thousands of manuscript and printed
primary accounts from more than 100 archives has been enhanced for
this sesquicentennial edition with new research new writing and most
of all new thinking teaching future strategic leaders of american and



allied armed forces in the army war college conversing with fellow
civil war scholars addressing civil war audiences across the nation
and reflecting on prior assessments over the last 33 years have
stimulated in the author new perspectives and new insights he has
interwoven them throughout the book his new analysis brings new
dimensions to this new edition dr sommers was widely praised for his
achievement in addition to being a selection of the history book club
the national historical society awarded him the bell wiley prize as
the best civil war book for 1981 82 reviewers hailed it as Òa book
that still towers among civil war campaign studiesÓ and Òa model
tactical study that takes on deeper meaning without sacrificing the
human drama and horror of combat Ó complete with maps photos a full
bibliography and index richmond redeemed is modeled for a new
generation of readers enthusiasts and civil war buffs and scholars all
of whom will welcome and benefit from exploring how 150 years ago
richmond was redeemed



Bradstreet's Weekly
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special edition of the federal register containing a codification of
documents of general applicability and future effect with ancillaries

Impact Aid
1984

in the fiscal year ended june 30 1917 the foreign trade of the united
states in raw and manufactured furs reached nearly if not fully the
high level of years preceding the war the imports were valued at 21
553 375 while the exports amounted to 15 729 160 a sum exceeded in
only one previous year 1913 when they were 28 389 586 home manufacture
and utilization of american furs has grown enormously since the
beginning of the war the large export trade of the past year shows
therefore a production of pelts of unprecedented value in spite of the
fact that the actual number of skins collected must have been less



than in previous years many former trappers were more profitably
employed in other industries and many were deterred from plying their
vocation by the increased restrictions on trapping especially the
costly nonresident licenses trapping restrictions properly enforced
and limiting the taking of fur to prescribed seasons will result not
only in conserving the fur supply but in greatly increasing the
quality and value of the annual catch p 2

Federal Register
2013-10

life magazine is the treasured photographic magazine that chronicled
the 20th century it now lives on at life com the largest most amazing
collection of professional photography on the internet users can
browse search and view photos of today s people and events they have
free access to share print and post images for personal use



FCC Record
2003

reprint of the original first published in 1873

Climatological Data: National Summary
1965

contains all the formal opinions and accompanying orders of the
federal power commission in addition to the formal opinions there have
been included intermediate decisions which have become final and
selected orders of the commission issued during such period

Regional Differences in Indian Health
1992

contains addresses of the mayor and reports of executive departments



Crop Production
2005

the weekly source of african american political and entertainment news

Richmond Redeemed
2014-10-19

the bulletin of the atomic scientists is the premier public resource
on scientific and technological developments that impact global
security founded by manhattan project scientists the bulletin s iconic
doomsday clock stimulates solutions for a safer world

Annual Report of the Secretary to the Board of
Regents
1888



beginning with report for 1878 and occasionally in previous years each
report contains a compilation of the laws relative to banks savings
banks trust and investment companies and building and loan
associations cf bowker state publicaions pt 1 p 74

The Commercial & Financial Chronicle and Hunt's
Merchants' Magazine
1894

the kenya gazette is an official publication of the government of the
republic of kenya it contains notices of new legislation notices
required to be published by law or policy as well as other
announcements that are published for general public information it is
published every week usually on friday with occasional releases of
special or supplementary editions within the week
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